
Thank you and Best of Luck! 

After 26 years of faithful service and dedication to our 
community as an Ambassador, Rich Hantge is hanging up his 
Ambassador hat!  A HUGE Thank you for everything he has 
done and continues to do for our community! 

 

Also, after six years of dedication and service to Hutchinson, 
Heidi Arndt will be leaving the Ambassadors.  We Thank her for 
her service. 

 

Thank you both for all of the hard work you have done for 
Hutchinson!  You will be missed! 


